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25th March 2013 
 
 

Industrial AC/DC - End Of Life Announcement 
 
Dear Valued Customers and Sales Channel Partners, 
 
We are writing to you to confirm obsolescence of some legacy products.  This transition is immediate and 
affects the following models: 
 
BLP55-1005 
BLP55-1005G 
BLP55-1012 
BLP55-1012G 
BLP55-1024 
BLP55-1024G 
BLP55-3000G 
BLP55-3300G 
 
 
The decision to terminate these products has been forced on us by a combination of product lifecycle stage, 
and availability of legacy components. 
 
Power-One does have a direct replacement model.  The newer model is smaller,  higher efficiency, lower cost 
and meets all of the current Safety and compliance standards.  Please ask your local sales support for details 
and units for evaluation. 
 
A last time buy is available for the BLP55 models and orders must be received by 25 April 2013. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business in the past and to assure you that 
everything we do is aimed at becoming your power supply partner of choice in the future. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Shaw 
Product Marketing Manager – Industrial Products 
Mike.Shaw@Power-One.com 
(408)477-5098 
 


